16.00044

RECOMMENDATION

TO: THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM: THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on Tuesday, March 22, 2016
recommended APPROVAL of a Resolution establishing the maximum number of Class C
City of Aurora liquor licenses (unofficially related to application from: Brahm Inc. d/b/a

Yorkshire Liquors, located at 4300 E. New York Street, #B, Aurora, Illinois).

VOTE: 3-0
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Alderman Ca'l Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate

Dated the 22nd Day of March, 2016




